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Because of HB2002 I wanted to do some research on gender transitioning medical 

care.  

 

I called Planned Parenthood here in Salem and stated that I was 18 and had gender 

dysphoria, they told me to come down to their clinic and pick up my prescription for 

testosterone. PP didn’t ask nor was I required to see any therapist or any sort of 

doctor before picking up and starting the prescription.  

 

I wanted to see how far I could transition before someone would really help me so I 

made an appointment with a therapist here in Salem about getting approval for top 

surgery. I walked in on one appointment for half an hour and then she emailed my 

insurance for approval at the end of the appointment.  

 

I’m shocked by these results. You should be shocked by these results however since 

Planned Parenthood lined your campaign with thousands of dollars it makes 

complete sense why you are supporting this.  

 


